
DON LEE BROADCASTING SYSTEM 
AFFILIATED WITH 

MUTUALTBROADCASTING SYSTEM 
7TH & BIXEL STREETS 

Dear Mr. Geary: LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 

We are pleased to verify your reception of our 
station on `iednesday, April 13, 1938 at 12:55 AM. 
You may be sure it is always a pleasure to hear 
from our distant listeners, and we hope you will 
write us again. 

Sincerely, 

Lewis Allen Weiss 
General Manager 
Don Lee Broadcasting System 

356 R 4-97 


